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                                            SHELLY ODENKIRK, BENEFITS CHAIR/WEBMASTER

Very few benefit changes in the past year.  Always remember to check in the fall as open seasons open up to make sure rules and regulations have stayed the same with our retirement benefits.  Anytime we are made aware of changes or even possible changes, we put it on the Facebook page and on our website.

One addition to some BCBS health policies has been a “flex card”.  These cards are an additional stipend towards health cost.  If you have a BCBS policy, you should contact them to see is your policy qualifies.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]There are 3 options for dental benefits 1) through FEDVIP during annual open enrollment, 2) Amerilife/Benefits Direct (formerly JM Marketing), 3) Private companies. 

If you haven’t already, you can still request your Medicare reimbursement for 2023, and now 2024.

Our website is RASCOE.org and our Facebook page is RASCOE association.  Pictures of this convention will be updated to the website along with all annual reports and the minutes of our meetings.  Please contact me if you have information you would like added to either of these media pages.  
